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GHSPSA Mentorship Programme 2014-15 
We Care, We Share 

 
The third year of the Mentorship Programme was successfully launched on Nov. 15, 2014. We were happy to have recruited 79 F.5 and F.6 students 
in the Programme. This had doubled the number of students enrolled in last year. 26 past students volunteered as mentors, each of them was 
matched to three to four mentees. These mentors came from different professions and were eager to share what they have experienced in their 
career and personal life. 
 
The kick-off ceremony was held at St. Joseph’s Hall. The new Principal, Mrs. Laura Green and the new Vice-Principal, Miss Grace Pow, attended the 
ceremony and showed their support to the Programme. Many of our Mentors have joined the Programme repeatedly and they expressed the joy in 
sharing with the “little sisters” and found the Programme very meaningful as they could help the mentees to meet the challenges they might 
encounter in their studies and everyday life. Experienced mentors shared that they also learnt from the mentees and became more youthful in the 
encounter. 
 
In the afternoon of June 27, 2015, some of our mentors and mentees had a tea gathering at the school to share about their mentorship experience 
and to evaluate the programme.  We came up with ideas about effective communication channels between mentors and mentees that could enable 
the establishment of better relationship. In addition, the mentors were very generous in sharing with the mentees about their experience and tips in 
overcoming life hurdles.   
 
Our salute and gratitude to our dedicated mentors: 
 
Ada Law Debby Shing Jenny Poon Olive Chan Virginia Chi 
Ada Wong Deborah Chan Julia Chung Priscilla Cheng Winnie Ho 
Annie Chan Deedee Lam June Teng Susana Wong  
Carol Chung  Eva Wong June Tsui Teresa Yau  
Catherine Chan Fatima Chow Lisa Sheung Winki Lam  
Christine Lam Iris Dai  Louisa Chan Vivian Yeung  
 


